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Health checkups for students following the declaration of a State of Emergency

Due to the declaration of a state of emergency in Okayama Prefecture from May 16, 2021,
the health checkups currently underway for students will be changed to be conducted only
for those who live in Okayama Prefecture. If you are using public transportation to get to
school, please avoid the congestion. If you are unable to arrange an appointment time by

yourself, please send an e-mail to the address shown below.

During the declaration of the State of Emergency, it is not possible to receive the health
checkups by commuting from outside Okayama Prefecture. If you have already made an
appointment, please cancel it. An additional health checkup (schedule to be determined)
will be held after the declaration of the State of Emergency is lifted, so please make an
appointment there. The schedule will be announced on the website as soon as it is decided.

If you have any questions, please contact us at the following.

Health Service Center

E-mail: kenshinyoyaku@okayama-u.ac.jp
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